Dear Fr end,

For nearly a year, Britain has been receiving refugees fleeing from the military dictators is in Chile The U.N. High Commission for Refugees has arranged their travel from South America, and a rece tion centre has been established in London for some time. From there, therefugees are moved out into other areas of the country. The first Chilean refugee family has just arrived in Coventry and may be followed by others.

Help is needed urgently to solve all the practical and financial problems involved Therefore, a Coventry Chilean Refugee Reception Committee has been formed . The next meeting of this committee, to which you are co dially invited, is on

FRIDAY, 13th JUNE at 7 30 p.m LANCHESTER POLYTECHNIC (reception hall).

A national speaker of the Chile Solidari Campaign will address the meeting If you cannot attend this meeting, but would like to help or make a finan ial contribution, lease contact:

NORMA BENNINGTON,

123 BIHLEY ROAD,

COVENTRY

TEL.: 457 070

Yours sincerely,
Norma Bennington,
Corresponding Secretary